
Our journey to
Emerald Class!



Welcome to Emerald Class!

This is the door we will 
enter in the mornings! 

We make sure we 
stand smartly in the 

line!

We hope you enjoyed your visit to Emerald Class in July!
You got to see where we have to line up to go inside, our 

wonderful new classroom and also the cloakroom where our 
pegs are kept. 

We also saw where the toilets are that Year One children use.

We hope you have a fantastic time in Year One! 
It is lots of fun and we get to take part in so many exciting 

activities! 
Like in Reception, we will have a Christmas Performance, go on 
more swimming lessons and take part in the fun team days!

In Year One, we go on our first residential visit with the Year Two 
children! It is so much fun in Emerald Class! ☺



Our classroom areas!
We have a wonderful classroom in Year One!

The pegs are kept just outside 
the classroom. See if you can 

spot the clock in our 
cloakroom!

We have a small outside 
area to learn in too! 

This is our carpet area.



Things to look out for in our 
Year One classroom!

Our Sound Superstars! Can you spot them in your new 
classroom when you start in September? 

These are the new labels to go on your peg! The pegs are just 
outside of the classroom. 

Your peg has your team colour on! Remember to look out for 
your peg on our first day in Emerald Class!

Keep an eye out for Emerald Bear! He is very special and he 
spends lots of time helping us in our learning! Each week 
we will choose an Emerald of the week and that person 
gets to take him home over the weekend! I wonder what 
you will get up to when it's your turn to take him home!

Remember to see if you can spot all of these things on your first 
day in Year One!



Our topics in Emerald Class!

In Year One, we will have lots more fun and exciting 
topics to help us to learn more about the world we live in!

Here are some topics we will be learning about in Year 
One! We will be very busy and have lots of fun!

Marvellous
me

Super 
Sound

The 
Weather

Planting and 
growing

Great Fire of 
London and 

Nantwich

Seaside

We will explore the seasons 
too!



Over the Summer holidays we would love you to create a 

‘memories’ box. Decorate an old box (or something such as a 

shoe box) and fill it with lots of things that remind you of all the 

fun and exciting things that you have done over the holiday. 

Examples of things you could put in the box are; a stick of rock 

or postcard from your holiday destination or somewhere you 

went on a day trip to, a souvenir, photographs of you, or you 

and your family, doing something fun, a tourist leaflet from a 

place you visited or a drawing of something you did. There are 

no restrictions on what you might like to include, and we want 

you to have lots of fun gathering the items and talking about 

the things you have done.

In September, please bring your box into school and over the 

following weeks (during our first ‘Marvellous Me' topic) you will 

get the chance to share your summer memories with the class.

The boxes and items will be returned home at a later date.

We can’t wait to see you in September and hear all about your 

Summer Holidays! Emerald Bear will also share his special 

summer holiday memories with you too!

Marvellous Me!
Summer holiday task


